Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 04 March 2021 15:10

To: 'mmacgiollacoda@kildarecoco.ie'

Subject: H0223-01 Kildare Co Council - Digby Bridge

Dear Michael,

Re: Further Application Information relating to Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity Application in respect of Kildare County Council at Digby Bridge

I refer to your application in respect of the above referenced facility and wish to acknowledge receipt of further information requested under Regulation 7(4) on 4 March 2021. Please note we could access all the documents sent by OneDrive.

This email is not intended and should not be construed as an acknowledgement by the Agency of an application which complies with the relevant Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with the Regulations and you will be contacted in due course.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman



053-9160600
licensing@epa.ie
www.epa.ie

From: Michael Mac Giolla Coda <mmacgiollacoda@kildarecoco.ie>

Sent: Thursday 4 March 2021 14:00
To: Licensing Staff < licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: Digby Bridge Landfill - Response to Notice in accordance with Regulation 7(4) - Reg. No. H0223-01

Hi

I emailed a link to a One Drive Folder yesterday in accordance with instructions received on the letter of notice. I would be grateful if you could confirm that the folder could be accessed.

Regards Micheál

Micheál MacGiollaCoda | Executive Engineer | Environment Section | Kildare County Council

Direct: +353 45 980828 | Switch: +353 45 980200

Email: mmacgiollacoda@kildarecoco.ie | Web: www.kildarecoco.ie

Kildare County Council | Aras Chill Dara | Devoy Park | Newbridge Road | Naas | Ireland, W91X77F

Tá an ríomhphost seo príobháideach agus ní ceadmhach úsáid an ríomhphoist seo d'éinne ach don té ar seoladh chuige é. D'fhéadfadh go mbeadh eolas ann atá faoi phribhléid agus rúnda de réir an dlí. Munar duit an ríomhphost seo, déan teagmháil leis an seoltóir chomh luath agus is féidir. D'fhéadfadh nach iad tuairimí Chomhairle Contae Chill Dara na tuairimí atá curtha in iúl sa ríomhphost seo. Déanann Comhairle Contae Chill Dara iarracht ríomhphoist a chosaint ó víris. Mar sin féin, moltar duit gach ríomhphost a scanadh, mar ní ghlacann an Chomhairle aon dliteanas i leith damáiste do do chórais. Le haghaidh eolas ar do chearta príbháideachta agus ar conas a bhainistímid sonraí pearsanta, logáil isteach ar

http://kildare.ie/CountyCouncil/YourCouncil/GovernanceandCompliance/DataProtection/ Chun do chuid sonraí pearsanta a nuashonrú cuir ríomhphost chugainn ag customercare@kildarecoco.ie Caithfidh tú deis a thógáil don Chomhairle cé thú féin a chinntiú trí cruthúnas céannachta agus/nó seoladh a sholáthar, sula ndéanaimid aon athruithe.

message is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information which is privileged and confidential within the meaning of applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible. The views expressed in this communication may not necessarily be the views held by Kildare County Council. Kildare County Council endeavours to protect e-mails and their attachments from viruses. However, you are advised to scan all messages, as the council does not accept any liability for contamination or damage to your systems, however caused. For information on your privacy rights and how we manage personal data, log on to http://kildare.ie/CountyCouncil/YourCouncil/GovernanceandCompliance/DataProtection/ To update your personal information, email us at customercare@kildarecoco.ie You must enable the Council to verify your identity by providing proof of identity and/or address, before we make any changes.

Website kildarecountycouncil.ie 'Follow' us on Twitter - 'Like' us on Facebook